Village of Brownville Budget Workshop
August 9, 2021

Meeting called to order at 5:30 p.m. by Chairman Martin Hayes. Chairman Marty Hayes pointed
out the posting of the Open Meetings Act.

Board members present: Bailey Bindle, Josh Russell, Terry Vice, Natisha Helmick. Also present,
Deborah Solie, clerk, and Heather Pemberton, CPA.

The board worked on the budget for the 2021/2022 fiscal year. Pemberton facilitated the
discussion. ltems discussed included increasing the streets budget, adding funds for playground
equipment, accounting for possible CDBG funds and CDBG funds already received, and
increasing sewer and water budgets to reflect the challenges of an aging infrastructure.

The Budget Hearing will be held at 5:30 p.m. in the Town Hall on September 13, four board
members must be present.

Adjournment:
Vice moved that the meeting be adjourned. Helmick seconded. All yes votes. Motion carried.

Adjournment at 6:22 p.m.

Deborah Solie, clerk





